
 
 

 

 

 

04 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2                     
   
Re: Educational Activity Off School Site  
  
 As part of our Module- Healthy Habits, we have arranged a workshop with Pizza Express 
Bournemouth. During the workshop session in the morning the learners will learn about good food, 
taste fresh ingredients and make authentic, Italian pizza.  
 
Please note that the Year 2 classes will be going on different days.  
 
Date of Trip:   Thursday 12 January  
Class:   Emerald  
Group Leaders:   Hannah Burbidge, Jemma Thorne and Louise Harper 
Depart School:   8.55am    
Return to School:   11.50am 
 
Date of Trip:   Thursday 02 February  
Class:   Jade 
Group Leaders:   Ella Crocker, Jemma Thorne and Louise Harper 
Depart School:   8.55am    
Return to School:   11.50am 
 
 
Aims of Visit: Children will have the opportunity to experience a working 

kitchen and talk to real chefs. 
Activities Outlined:  Learn about the basics of cooking and hygiene. 

Everyone will get the chance to knead the dough, make a 
perfect base, and then top the pizza. 

  Taste and learn about different ingredients. 
Clothing:          School Uniform, Trainers, Coat 
Children need:   A water bottle.  
Lunch:  Children will be back in school to eat their lunch. 
Insurance Details:  Department for Education 

      Destination Address:      Pizza Express Bournemouth BH2 
 
Please complete the below form to provide consent for your child to attend the above trip by 
Monday 09 January 2023.  This consent is to ensure that you are happy for your child to attend the 
above off-site activity and you consider them to be in good health and capable of taking part in the 
activities detailed in this letter.  Also, that you appreciate that staff in charge of the visit will take 
all reasonable care and will act in loco parentis in the event of an emergency.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/7n19fEm14P  
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/7n19fEm14P


 
 

We greatly appreciate adult help and if you have undertaken voluntary clearance with us, and are 
available to supervise a group of children, please contact the school office.  We will need you to 
attend a pre-visit meeting to ensure all helpers are aware of planned activities and Health and 
Safety issues.   
 
Date and time of volunteer meeting:     Tuesday 10th January, 2.45pm (for Emerald visit 12.1.23) 
          Tuesday 31st January, 2.45pm (for Jade visit 2.2.23) 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Hannah Burbidge Ella Crocker 
Class teacher Class Teacher      


